
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net <alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net>

Date: 7/31/2015 1:52:56 PM
Subject: 2 follow ups

Mr. Chairman, 
It was great catching up this week.
Can you have someone email me detailed information about the scheduling request on Friday, October 2nd in 
Charleston (Senate Presidents Association)?
Also, I'm meeting with Duane on Monday as a follow up to our conversation. I will keep you posted. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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